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June 16, 2020 

 

Sent via Washington UTC Electronic Filing portal  

 
Mr. Mark L. Johnson  
Executive Director & Secretary  
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission  
621 Woodland Square Loop SE  
Lacey, WA 98503  
 
Re: Northwest Fiber, LLC assumed trade name of Ziply Fiber 
 
Dear Director Johnson: 
 

The purpose of this filing is to notify the Commission of Northwest Fiber, LLC’s assumption of a 

trade name “Ziply Fiber”.  The necessary filings for these changes have been made with the 

Washington Department of Revenue and Washington Secretary of State.  Evidence of these 

filings are attached.  Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

 

Jessica Epley 
Government & External Affairs Director 
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